2-25-2019

Att:

Greg Wood, City Manager
Tim Begley, City Engineer
James Mayberry, City Mayor

This is in regards to asking if you would consider Annexing
426 Valley Lane, Crossville, Tn 38555 into the City Limits
for the purpose of City Sewer and other City Services.
(Backside of Brookhaven Subdivision).

I would very much appreciate your speedy decision on this,
Thank you, and appreciate your prompt attention to this
matter.

Thank you,

Wallace Hughe ‘

931-265-5635
931-261-9035
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